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AAC Board of Directors - Unofficial Meeting Highlights for July 2025

Highlights of the AAC Board of Directors (BoD) meeting held on Wednesday, July 16,
2025. Once approved, the full text of motions can be found in On Course.

1. The BoD approved 43 new members.

2. The BoD will be issuing a reminder that individuals who do not have a current AAC
membership by April 1 of the event year will be required to pay the non-member fees
to enter Regional and National Championship events. Information about purchasing
or renewing an AAC membership can be found on at the following link on the AAC
website - https://www.aac.ca/en/Individual-Membership

3. The BoD accepted the resignation of Treasurer, Kim O’Neill, effective July 31, 2025,
and appointed Jan Perfect as Secretary-Treasurer until December 31, 2025.

4. Members are reminded that further information is available in On Course and in
the Members Only section of the AAC Website. Questions may also be directed
to the appropriate Regional Director.
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